
 
 
 

MOORE PLANNING COMMISSION 
AGENDA 

February 11, 2020 
  
As required by Section 311, Title 25, of the Oklahoma Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Planning 
Commission of the City of Moore will hold a Planning Commission Meeting scheduled February 11, 2020 
at 7:00 PM in the City Council Chambers, 301 N Broadway, Moore, Oklahoma. 
 
AGENDA ITEM I: ROLL CALL 
 
AGENDA ITEM II: PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
AGENDA ITEM III: REPORTS Planning Commission – Members 
     Community Development – Staff 
 
AGENDA ITEM V:  NEW BUSINESS 
 

a) Discuss and consider the Final Plat of Apple Villas, located in the N/2 of Section 36, T10N, R3W, 
being South of SW 34th Street and West of Broadway Avenue. Application by Farzaneh 
Development LLP/Jalal Farzaneh.  Ward 1.   
 

b) Discuss and consider a Replat of Lockhoma Estates, Block 7, Part of Lots 31, 32, and 33,  
located in the SE/4 of Section 3, T10N, R3W, being North of NW 27th Street and West of 
Woodlawn Drive. Application by Lenox Leasing, LLC/ Nick Archibald.  Ward 2.   

 
c) Discuss and consider the Final Plat of eExpress, being a partial Replat of Lockhoma Estates, 

located in the SE/4 of Section 3, T10N, R3W, being North of NW 27th Street and West of I-35 
Service Road. Application by Do Holdings, LLC/Neal Do.  Ward 2.   

 
d) Discuss and consider Rezoning Application No. RZ988, located in the SE/4 of Section 14, T10N, 

R3W, being North of SE 3rd Street and West of Eastern Avenue, from C3/General Commercial to 
C-3/PUD/ General Commercial as a Planned Unit Development.  Application by Storage 
Oklahoma, LLC/Dean Anderson.  Ward 1.   

 
e) Discuss and consider Rezoning Application No. RZ989, located in the SE/4 of Section 24, T10N, 

R3W, being North of SE 19th Street and West of Bryant Avenue, from R-2/Two-Family Dwelling 
District to C-3/General Commercial District.  Application by Ron Hightower.  Ward 1.   
 

 
AGENDA ITEM VIII: CITIZENS 
 
 
AGENDA ITEM IX: ADJOURNMENT 
 
 
Agenda posted in compliance with Oklahoma Open Meeting Law on the 4th day of February 2020, by; 
_____________________________________________, Elizabeth Weitman, Community Development 
Director. 


